
Blackhall  Library  –
volunteers needed to help in
the garden

The beautiful garden at Blackhall
Library  is  in  need  of  some  TLC
after over a year of neglect.
There are gardening sessions organised at the library on 6 and
7 August and 20 and 21 August 2021.

The library is now open again:

Monday 1-5pm
Tuesday 10am-5pm
Wednesday 1-5pm
Thursday 10am-5pm
Friday 10am-2pm
Saturday 10am-2pm

Phone 0131 529 5595 to book a place.
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